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Dear Parents/Carers  

The excellent start this year has continued through the Term and the students are to be commended for their 
efforts and engagement, not only with their formal classes and coursework, but also the many extra-curricular 
activities, events and programs they have been involved in.  My best wishes to all students for a successful 
and productive conclusion to Term 1, and a reminder to parents and carers that Term 1 this year concludes on 
Thursday, April 1 (Friday, April 2 is Good Friday).  

Parent Interim Reporting Day/Night, Wednesday March 24, 2021 

We have pleasure in inviting you to book appointments for our annual Parent Interim Reporting Day/Night on 
Wednesday, March 24, where you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s achievement, progress and 
future educational needs with their teachers. 

In light of current, ongoing COVID restrictions, the College Interim Reporting Day/Night will again be 
conducted as phone conversations with your child’s teachers, and not through face to face interviews. 

Teachers will be available from 12.30pm – 7.30pm and an interpreter can be made available, where 
necessary, between 12.30pm - 6.00pm.  Please contact our main office on 9262 7777 if you require an 
Interpreter. 

Please note, as this is a pupil free day, students are not required to attend their normal timetabled sessions.   

Details about how to make appointment interviews with staff for the reporting night have been mailed to 
you, and follow the previous process of using the Parent Teacher Online (PTO) booking system.  If you require 
any support to make bookings, please contact the College on 9262 7777. 

Ballajura Community College Board Annual General meeting (AGM) 

The College Board AGM has been set for Monday, March 22 commencing at 5.00pm.  The meeting will be 
held in the staff room of the Illawarra administration area. 

Year 12 College Ball 

One of the highlights of the College calendar is the Year 12 College Ball which will be held on Thursday, March 
18 at Crown Perth.  I look forward to this formal College event being a great success.  Parents/carers of Year 
12 students who are attending the Ball, please ensure you and your child are aware of the attendance 
requirements and have made appropriate arrival and departure arrangements for your child.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Leigh Cottrill, Principal 
12 March 2021 

 


